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Barrio Logan

Planning Group

Notice of Adjournment
June 19, 2024 Meeting

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Barrio Logan Community Planning group on Wednesday
June 19, 2024, at 6:00pm is adjourned due to Juneteenth National Independence Day, a federal
holiday.

The next special meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, at 6:00pm.




